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Date: May 17th, 2021 
 
RE: 1002-024-01300 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Due to a tooling issue, we have re-tooled part number 1002-024-01300.   All product with a date code 
after 21/18 will be from the new tooling which is very close to the original form, fit and function, but has 
some slight dimensional differences.   
 
The current rating has also decreased from 2.0A to 1.5A 
 
Please review listed drawing and comparison on our web page. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

H. Meyer 
www.cnctech.us 
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